
 

PLEASE NOTE  

THE MEDICAL CENTRE  

WILL BE CLOSED  

From 13:00pm 

on WEDNESDAY 2nd APRIL 

FOR STAFF TRAINING 

Treatment / Medication can be obtained      
in non life-threatening situations by calling 

the NHS 111 Service on Tel: 111 

In case of  a medical emergency please     

dial 999 

WE WILL RE-OPEN ON  

THURSDAY 3rd APRIL AS NORMAL 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Thank you 


